Cory Rivenburgh

Right-of-Way Project Manager
Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC
249 Vanderbilt Ave., Suite 100
Norwood, MA 02062

Date:

Mailed via Certified Mail, Return Receipt Requested

Re: Denying property access
Spectra Access Northeast FERC DOCKET #PF16-1

As the owner of the property located at:

I am denying permission to the Spectra Energy Corporation, its representatives,
contractors, sub-contractors, or associates to enter my land or to perform surveys, or for
any other purpose in furtherance of a pipeline infrastructure project. Any such physical
entry onto my property from the date of this letter forward will be considered
unauthorized, and treated as trespass.

Signature Printed name

Copy to FERC:
Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street NE; Room 1A
Washington, DC 20426



